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Celebration of the Holy Sacrifice of the Mass 
 

Saturday, 4:00 pm  Sunday, 10:00 am 
 

Wednesday and Thursday, 9:00 am 
First Friday, 10:00am 

Holy Days of Obligation, 12:00 Noon and 6:30 pm 
 

The Sacrament of Reconciliation  
 

Saturday, 3:00 pm - 3:45 pm or by appointment 
 

 



 
 

The 30
th

 Sunday in Ordinary Time  

FIRST READING: (Jeremiah 31:7-9) 2
nd

 Reading (Hebrews 5:1-6) Gospel- (Mark 10:46-52) 

 

 

PRAY FOR OUR PARISHIONERS IN THE 

HOSPITAL OR ON HOSPICE: Nino Odgers, and 

Dr. Charles C. White. Please keep all the sick and 

their caregivers in your prayers.  

 

OUT OF RESPECT for the privacy of our 

parishioners, names of those who are in the hospital 

are not listed in the bulletin without prior approval by 

the individual or an immediate family member if the 

individual is unable to speak for themselves.  

 

PRAYER BOOK: The prayer book in the 

narthex is available for all prayer requests. 

Please pray daily for these requests.  

 

 

PRAY FOR OUR TROOPS: Especially our 

families, friends and loved ones who are currently in 

active military service: Carlos Aguirre (Stateside) 

Darren Armentrout (Stateside), Darryl Balcom 

(Stateside), Jeremy Barton (Stateside), Brett Bolton 

(Stateside), Joseph Byrd (Stateside), Matthew 

Cavender (Stateside), Melissa Dooley (England) Andy 

Easter (Afghanistan) Jaren Garton (Deployed) Brian 

Gibson (Iraq), Heath Gober (Iraq), Michael Anthony 

Grinston (Stateside), Andrew Hays (At Sea) Samantha 

Higgins (Stateside), Scott Jones (Stateside), Daniel 

Jordan (Stateside) Jenny Malone (Stateside), David 

Miller (Stateside), Richard Parvin (Qatar), Joey Serio 

(Iraq), Ben Perry (Qatar), and John Toombs 

(Afghanistan) . Please keep all of our brave men and 

women in your prayers. If you know of any 

parishioner who should be added to or removed 

from this list, please contact the office. 

 

PRAY FOR OUR PARISHIONERS WHO ARE 

UNABLE TO LEAVE THEIR HOMES Mickey 

Davidson, and Ethel Pruitt. Please keep these, all the 

homebound, and their caregivers in your prayers. If 

you know of any parishioner who should be added to 

or removed from this list, please contact the office. 

 

PLEASE JOIN OUR PARISH! We would love to 

have you as a registered member of St. Patrick. If you 

would like to join our parish, please pick up a Census 

Card in the narthex, fill it out and put it in the 

collection basket.  
 

VOLUNTEER MINISTRY RECOMMITMENT 
Have you added your name and information to the 

Ministry Recommitment Sheets in the 

Narthex?  Thank you to all who have expressed 

interest in becoming a liturgical minister and those 

who are willing to continue in a liturgical 

capacity.  Please let Janet Rubino know of any dates 

for November or December that you are not available 

to serve.  This will help reduce the last minute 

changes for Masses.  Thanks so much!! 
 

PRAYER GROUP: The Prayer Group will meet for 

the first time on Thursday, October 25th at 6:00 pm in 

the chapel. All are welcome to attend. 

 

HURRICANE FLORENCE: We will support a 

church in Wilmington North Carolina, the hardest hit 

area from Hurricane Florence. You may make a 

donation to this cause by using a pew envelope and 

noting Hurricane Florence on the memo line or on the 

envelope and place it in any collection for the next 3 

weeks. 

 

PRIESTHOOD SUNDAY, October 28, 2018. 

Established in 2003 to provide a way for Catholic 

communities to express appreciation for the priests 

who serve them so faithfully, this celebration is 

usually scheduled for the fourth Sunday of October. 

Please take time to reflect upon and affirm the role of 

the priesthood in the life of the Church as a central 

one.  Without a priest, there is no Mass.  Without the 

Mass, there will be no Eucharist.  Please pray a daily 

Rosary for an increase in vocations to the Priesthood.  
 

ANGEL TREE 2018 – The Angel Tree project has 

benefited many of our parish children during the 

Christmas Season with assistance for gifts, clothing, 

etc. and has served children from our community 

when the need has been determined.  If you could use 

some help for your child/children, or if you are aware 

of a family within our parish who could use some help 

for their child/children, please contact the church 

office as soon as you can.  Complete confidentiality 

will be used to ensure the matter remains private.  

Watch the bulletin for future Angel Tree updates.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



29
th

  Sunday of the year:  Whoever wants to be great must serve others. Who are the ones you consider 

“great?” What can you do to carry on their legacy? (Mark 10:35-45) Let us pray in gratitude for all those who 

serve our parish, that they may receive the graces they need.  (Vocation View is sponsored by  Serra Club)   

 

FAITH FORMATION Classes meet on 

Wednesday evenings from 6:30 pm - 7:45 pm for 

K4 - 12th grade.  There will not be classes on 

Wednesday, October 31st. 

 

DONUTS AND DOCTRINE will meet 

Wednesday in the St. Joseph Hall at 6:30 pm.  

 

 

 
 

THE SUNDAY SCRIPTURE STUDY GROUP 
will meet Sunday at 8 am. 

 

CHILDREN'S LITURGY OF THE WORD is 

held on Sunday mornings during the Liturgy of the 

Word at the 10:00 am Mass for  children ages 3 - 7. 

 

 

 

RCIA – Considering joining the Catholic Church? 

Catholic but never confirmed? Need to make your 

First Communion? Want to be baptized?  Let us 

help you get it done!  Check out our RCIA classes 

for adults considering joining the Catholic Church. 

Come and Learn. For more information, please call 

the church office.  Weekly classes began on  

Tuesday, September 11
th

 at 6:00 pm and continue 

through April, 2019. 

 

 

SVDP MEETING:  The next SVdP meeting will be Thursday, October 25
th

 at 6:30 PM.   All are 

welcome to join us.  

 

Current Needs List 
 

VERY LOW: 

Cereals 

Jellies

 

 LOW: 

Spaghetti Sauces 

Canned Green Beans 

Canned Greens 

Mac & Cheese 

Mayonnaise 

Mustard 

 

NOTE: The SVDP Food Pantry will always accept all Non-Perishable Food items that are in-date and not 

damaged.  

 

 

 

 

October 21-Twenty-Ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time: In the 

Gospel today Jesus tells his disciples: “Anyone among you who 

aspires to greatness must serve the rest; whoever wants to 

rank first among you must serve the needs of all.” When you 

give to the Society of St. Vincent de Paul, you give hope to 

your neighbors who have nothing. 

you. 

 



 

 

 

SISTERS IN CHRIST † The St. Patrick Ladies 

Auxiliary will continue to take orders for 1 pound 

bags of pecan halves at $12.00 per pound until 

November 18.  We will be in the St. Joseph Hall 

after each Mass to take orders.  These are new crop 

pecans and will be available in plenty of time for 

your holiday banking. 

SISTERS IN CHRIST † The 

St. Patrick Ladies Auxiliary BINGO BABES 

announces Halloween BINGO! Come join us on 

October 27 after the 4:00 pm mass in the St. Joseph 

Hall.  Bring your family or a friend.  

 

SISTERS IN CHRIST † The St. Patrick Ladies Auxiliary is creating a cookbook with some scrumptious 

recipes, memories, pictures or maybe a quote, tip or technique you have.  We all know it’s in the kitchen where 

the warmth of shared memories, laughter and life create a recipe that spans for generations. We would like to 

ask all of you, the St. Patrick parishioners to share your favorite recipe or two, a quote or maybe a memory or 

picture while preparing this meal with us.  In the vestibule you will find a Cookbook Form for you to complete. 

Please submit one form per recipe.  You can submit your completed form via email to 

mrsandymontgomery@gmail.com or tasha@reparrish.com.  If you are not able to submit via email there is a 

box labeled St. Patrick Ladies Auxiliary Cookbook Recipes in the St. Joseph Hall.  If you have any questions 

please see Roxanne Montgomery or Tasha Parrish.  Thank you for your support of your St. Patrick Ladies 

Auxiliary and be on the lookout for this cookbook that will be coming out in April 2019.   

 

SISTERS IN CHRIST † Come Take A Toss – The leaves are changing colors and the air feels cooler can only 

mean one thing.  IT’S TURKEY TOSS TIME.  Come join the St. Patrick Ladies Auxiliary on November 4, 

after the 10:00 am mass.  What a great family, fun event and a good way to start off the holidays with some 

money in your pocket.  There are four categories this year – Children 10 and younger/Tween 11 to 15 and 

Women/Men 16 and older.  Registration is $5.00 so come Sign-up after each weekend Mass in the St. Joseph 

Hall.  Can’t wait to see you Toss that Turkey! If the weather is fright full the turkey toss makeup day is 

November 11.  

 

 

MUSIC MATTERS: Next choir rehearsal will be - Sunday, November 4
th

 at 8:30 am with Mass 

following at 10:00 am. 

 

SHAWL MINISTRY: The Prayer Shawl Ministry will meet this Monday, October 22
nd

 at 6:30 pm. 

Interested in joining?   Call Mary Evans. 

 

 

PRAYER SHAWLS:  The Prayer Shawl Ministry is going to make available to parishioners our prayer 

shawls.  We have been giving prayer shawls to the sick, injured, hospitalized and those who have experienced a 

loss.  We would like to make these available to family and friends of our parishioners.  While we have made an 

effort to extend these to parishioners, family and friends, we know that we have not reached everyone.  If you 

know of someone who is sick or in the hospital in need of comfort and prayers please let us know. You can ask 

one of the members or call Mary Evans.  We will ask you the person's name and try to get it to you by the 

following weekend Mass.  Keep in mind these items have been blessed and of course, should not be sold. 

Occasionally, we will have some available after the weekend Masses.  Thank you 

 

RAFFLE! St. Patrick Prayer Shawl Ministry will be raffling off a blue and white afghan with the proceeds 

going towards the purchase of yarn.  The drawing will be held at the Ladies Auxiliary Bake Sale in 

November.  You can see a picture of the afghan on the church website.  Chances will be $1 each or 6 for $5 and 

they will be available after the weekend Masses or from one of our members:  Thank you, Mary Evans 

mailto:mrsandymontgomery@gmail.com
mailto:tasha@reparrish.com


     
SERVICE DRIVE: The SPIRIT “Service Drive,” is an opportunity that gives 

SPIRIT Youth the chance to help parishioners and other friends of SPIRIT with 

yard work, odd jobs, or other assistance in exchange for a donation to help offset SPIRIT functions. No work 

too big and no donation too small. If you have basic odd jobs you’d like help with, please contact Dale 

Blanchard to request help. Donations are requested at the end of the job.  

 
WORLD YOUTH DAY is October 28th. Join us in the St Joseph Hall after Mass for a free meal provided by our SPIRIT 

Youth group. 

 

 

 

St. Patrick Halloween St. Patrick Church is hosting a Halloween Spooktacular on 

Sunday, October 28 from 6-8 pm in the St. Joseph Hall and maybe a trunk or treat can 

be included up on the hill.  We need donations of candy, boxes of little Debbie Cakes 

and cookies.  Are you interested in decorating your trunk and handing out candy or 

playing a game for a trunk or treat, helping set-up, prepare or serve food,  work a game, 

hand out candy or maybe clean-up in the St. Joseph Hall?  If interested, there is a sign-up sheet for volunteering 

and a container in the narthex to make a donation.  If you have any question please see Desi Nelson or Daphne 

Davis. Thank you so much for your donations, time and talents to make this event a Spooktacular one!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                       What will your costume be? 

         3 Judging Categories 

        Youth Saint – Youth Other – Adult  

 

                                                                                                            

 

 

 

 



 

 

HER CHOICE 

BIRMINGHAM Women's 

Center Cordially invites you to their Fundraising 

Banquet on Tuesday, October 30, 2018 7:00 PM, at 

The Club ∙ 1 Robert S. Smith Drive, Birmingham, 

AL 35209. - Keynote, Theresa Bonopartis - Lumina 

Hope & Healing - Please, make your reservation 

now, consider hosting a table of eight, There is no 

cover charge to attend but an appeal will be made to 

help support this work of mercy and hope. To 

register or donate: 

hcbanquet@herchoicebirmingham.org · 2120 7
th

 

Ave. South, Birmingham, Al 35233 

 

THE PADRE PIO PRAYER GROUP of 

Birmingham will meet on Saturday, October 27th at 

10am at Our Lady of Sorrows Catholic Church.  All 

are invited to join us in praying the rosary, 

Adoration of our Lord in the Blessed Sacrament and 

Holy Mass!  For more information call Angela 

Kolar. 

 

 

HOLY SPIRIT CATHOLIC CHURCH in 

Tuscaloosa is hosting its inaugural Spiritual 

Reflection Retreat on January 26, 2019, with our 

special guest speaker Dr. Ray Guarendi of EWTN’s 

“Living Right with Dr. Ray”. The retreat theme is 

“Spiritual Battle.”  Events for the day will include a 

welcome reception starting at 8:00 A.M., lecture 

from Dr. Ray with Q&A, lunch, breakout small 

group sessions, adoration and reconciliation, and 

Holy Mass closing the retreat at 5:30 P.M. The 

registration fee is $20. To register, visit: 

www.bit.ly/hs2019retreat. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ST. BERNARD PREP SCHOOL Open House 

Open House at St. Bernard Prep School in Cullman, 

Alabama.  College prep, boarding and day, Grades 

7-12, co-ed, strong Catholic program, operated by 

Monks of St. Bernard Abbey.  Sunday, November 

11, 2018 from noon until 6 p.m.  Email 

admissionssbp@gmail.com To reserve a spot.  Visit 

www.stbernardprep.com or follow on Facebook. 

 

40 DAYS FOR LIFE Sept. 26 thru Nov. 4, 2018 

Prayer, Fasting and Constant Vigil Community 

outreach.  All the events of this campaign are 

prayerful, peaceful, legal and life-changing. Vigil 

Site: Planned Parenthood • 1211 27th Pl S 

Birmingham, AL 35205 7:00 am to 5:00 

pm.  Register at 40daysforlife.com/birmingham or 

contact Ed Carrick: email: birmingham40d-

@att.net  Candle Light Kickoff Vigil at Planned 

Parenthood, Sept. 25, 6:30 pm to 7:30 pm. 
 

 

THE MAGNIFICAT Prayer Breakfast will be held 

at St. Elias Parish Hall from 9:30 a.m. to 12:30 

p.m. on Saturday, October 27, 2018.  Our speaker 

will be Maria Kaczperski. Tickets are $15 and are 

available by contacting Donna Chmielarski , and 

from Alpha Church Supply.  No tickets are sold at 

the door. 
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2
nd

 Collection   Weekly Mass Schedule 
 

 
 

 
 
 

World    Saturday  10/20  4:00 pm  Mass for the People   

Mission  Sunday  10/21               10:00 am  Jimmy Pender-  

  Monday  10/22  No Mass   

  Tuesday  10/23  9:00 am @ St. Stanislaus 

  Wednesday 10/24                 9:00 am  Jerry Bailey -  

  Thursday  10/25                 9:00 am   Nellie Messina -  

Friday  10/26  9:00 am @ St. Stanislaus 

Christmas Saturday  10/27  4:00 pm   Albert Duchock-   

Flowers  Sunday  10/28               10:00 am  Mass for the People   

 

Weekly Events and Meetings
    

  
Sunday  Oct. 21  The Twenty-Ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time – 10:00 am 

   Choir 8:30 am 

Children’s Liturgy 

     Scripture study group 8:00 am      

Monday           Oct. 22 Shawl Ministry 6:30 pm  

Tuesday Oct. 23 R.C.I.A 6:00 pm 

  Wednesday Oct. 24  Mass 9:00 am 

     Faith Formation 6:30 pm Sharp!  

Donuts & Doctrine 6:30 pm 

  Thursday Oct. 25 Mass 9:00 am 

     St. Vincent de Paul meeting 6:30 pm 

     Prayer Group 6:00 pm 

  Friday  Oct. 26  

  Saturday Oct. 27 The Vigil of The Thirtieth Sunday in Ordinary Time - 4:00 pm 

     Ladies Auxiliary Parish Bingo after Mass                 

  Sunday  Oct. 28 The Thirtieth Sunday in Ordinary Time – 10:00 am 

     Happy Priesthood Sunday Fr. Vernon – Thank you for your ministry! 

     Choir 8:30 am 

     Children’s Liturgy 

     Scripture study group 8:00 am 

     World Youth Day lunch after Mass 

     Halloween Spooktacular 6 pm – 8 pm in the St. Joseph Hall 

 

               

VISITS TO THE SICK  If you are ill and in need of the Sacraments and would like a visit from Fr. Vernon, he has asked 

that you (or an immediate family member if you are too ill) contact him through the church office. The surest way of 

getting the message to Father is by speaking to him personally during office hours or calling the church office and leaving 

a message either on the answering machine or with a member of the office staff. 
 

DAILY MASS MINISTRY: Volunteers are needed to be Lectors and Extraordinary Ministers during Daily Mass. If you 

would like to serve please check in at the office 15 minutes before Mass begins.  

 

LOST AND FOUND: There are several articles in lost and found. Please call the Church Office for assistance. 

 

NEW CENSUS CARD PLEASE: If any of your information has changed, please take the time to fill out a new census 

card completely. Not sure? Fill one out anyway and don’t forget to mark your choices on the privacy line. That is, let us 

know if we may share your address and phone information with your fellow parishioners. This line is located under the 

“Home phone/(S) email/Wife’s Maiden Name” line. 

 

 

 

 


